TOWN OF BURNSVILLE
Public Hearing
February 3, 2011

The Town Council, with members Mayor Danny Mclntosh, Ruth Banks, Judy Buchanan, Doyce
McClure, and Ron Powell present, held a public hearing at 5:45 on Thursday, February 3, 2011,
in the Town Hall. Also in attendance were town staff members Anthony Hensley, Brian
Buchanan, Leslie Crowder, Jeanne Martin, and Tom Storie; and Michelle Ball, Community
Development Planner, High Country Council of Governments. Mayor McIntosh, who presided,
called the hearing to order.

The purpose of the hearing was to close out Grant #AR 05A1481 from the Appalachian Regional
Council, which provided funding for the extension of water and sewer infrastructure to the Altec
plant. Michelle Ball provided background on the project and its funding, and explained that all
work proposed in the project has been completed. Ms. Ball agreed to provide Council with
information as to when restrictions for connection to the water line would expire.

No one spoke either for or against closing out the aforesaid grant.

The hearing closed at 6:00 p.m.
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Jeanne Martin, Town Clerk anny Mclntosh, Mayor




